
 
 
 
 
 
September 5, 2025 
 
 
Legal Notice 
Cancellation of Rescheduled Meeting: The rescheduled meeting of the Board of Hospital 
Commissioners for Public Hospital District No. 1 of Mason County, Washington is 
cancelled on September 9, 2025.  The next meeting will be on September 23, 2025, a 
regular board meeting.  
 
Lori Brady 
Secretary 


	September 5, 2025
	Legal Notice

